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g ELECTRONICS
e 14LJO 168th Ave. Grand Haven, Mi. 49417 * 616/846-2560

13 December 1979

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III, 799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Attention: Mr. James G. Keppler
Director

Reference: NRP License 21-14151-01

Dear Mr. KepM.er:

In reference to your letter of 27 November 1979 and IE Bulletin No. 79-19,
" Packaging of low-Level Radioactive Waste for Trunsport and Burial,".

In checking our records we have found that our last usage on the license
was in early 1977. At this time we have no plans to deal with any addi-
tional radioactive material and at this tine would request that our
license be cancelled.

'Ihemfore, we do not feel it is necessary to develop a pmcedure for
handling radioactive waste as required in the above mentioned bulletin.
At this time we would mspectively request that our license be cancelled,
therefore pmventing us from being in violation of the requirement of low
level radioactive mste disposal.

If you have any questions pertaining to this mtter, please do not hesitate
to contact us.

In regards to Item 9 of the bulletin, we have not dealt with any mdioactive
mterial since early 1977, therefore we wo:Od have no radioactive shipmnt
to report.
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David J. u ge
Vice President
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"Formerly R.A. Miller Electronics Corporation"


